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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS 72203 (S501) 371-4000

October 4, 1982

BCAN1@8201

Mr. John Collins

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011

Mr. Harold R. Dentan, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: “Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Amendment 6 to the ANO Emergency Plan

Gentlemen:

As required by 10CFR50.54 attached are 13 copies (3 copies to Mr. John
Collins and 10 copies to Mr. Harold R. Denton) of Amendment 6 to the ANO
Emergency Plan. It was determined, following a review of the Amendment 6
changes, that these changes will not decrease the effectiveness of the
Emergency Plan. The plan, as changed, continues to meet the standards of
10CFR50.47 and the requirements of Appendix E to that part.

Very truly yours,

f\
/ofW
‘4 ‘%John R. Marshall
Manager Licensing
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Attachments - Amendment 6 3 copies to Mr. Collins
ANO Emergency Plan 10 copies to Mr. Denton
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